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The Student Services Support team is excited to begin a new school year here at Joseph W. Grier Academy. We look forward to working with students, parents and teachers to make this a successful school year. Grier will be adding an additional counselor this school year.





As a School Counselor, Mrs. Hemingway   works with students by providing classroom guidance, small group counseling, and individual counseling. She also chairs the Intervention team which assists teachers in developing strategies and interventions to support student’s learning. 





As the School Psychologist, Mrs. Berrier-Tate can provide short-term counseling, consultation with parents and teachers to assist in developing strategies and interventions to support academic success, and psychoeducational assessments for identified students.  





	Mrs. Berrier-Tate


	Phone: (980)-343-5671*


	Fax: (980)-343-5394*


	Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:jean.tate@cms.k12.nc.us" �jean.tate@cms.k12.nc.us�





*Mrs. Berrier-Tate is at JW Grier on Mondays and Thursdays. 





 





Mrs. LaShica Hemingway


Phone: (980) 343-5671


Fax: (980) 343-5394


Email: � HYPERLINK "mailto:lashica.hemingway@cms.k12.nc.us" �lashica.hemingway@cms.k12.nc.us�
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Bullying Prevention Week October 27-31 


October is Bullying Prevention Month.  During the week of October 27-31 students at Grier will learn how to effectively deal with bullying by participating in various activities throughout the week.  





CMS Magnet Lottery


The 1st Magnet lottery will be coming up soon, dates have not been determined as of date. For more information about the Magnet Lottery visit: www.cms.k12.nc.us 





Parents Needs Assessment:


 To best serve your students, we need to hear from you. Please complete the parent survey by the end of October. The survey can be found at the following link:


    https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/NJBNPMB











Upcoming Events





Coping with the “back to school blues”


By Mrs. Berrier -Tate


Returning to school after summer break (or starting school for the first time) can be a stressful time for both parents and children. Anticipation of dealing with the “unknown” - a new class or school, using the school bus for the first time, encountering more difficult subjects, even eating in the school cafeteria for the first time can fuel fears and anxieties in children and parents. Changes in routines, getting up earlier, homework, even additional financial burdens (new school supplies, clothes, etc.) can add to a family’s stress at the beginning of the school year.  





Here are some ideas for coping with the stress of returning to (or starting) school.  


Establish a consistent routine as soon as possible.


Get organized


Talk to your child-Empathize with their feelings.


Get involved in your child’s school.


If your child continues to have separation difficulties talk with their teacher, school counselor or school psychologist.





To view the article in its entirety visit:


� HYPERLINK "http://hemingwayschoolcounselor.weebly.com/" \t "_blank" �http://hemingwayschoolcounselor.weebly.com�
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